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 Fire and Police Commission 

 

Testing and Recruiting Committee Report 

 

Meeting Date: 

Thursday, January 14, 2021 

 

Present: 

Nelson Soler, Commissioner 

Angela McKenzie, Commissioner 

Everett Cocroft, Commissioner 

Fred Crouther, Commissioner 

Lee Todd, Executive Director 

Aaron Lipski, Acting Chief- Milwaukee Fire Department 

Nicholas DeSiato, Chief of Staff- Milwaukee Police Department 

 

Excused: 

Ann Wilson, Commissioner 

Steven DeVougas, Commissioner 

 

File FPC21002: Resolution relating to the use of Residency Preference Points in promotional 

exams. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Cocroft and seconded by Commissioner Crouther at the 

January 14, 2021, meeting to approve the addition of four (4) residence preference points to all 

promotional applicants’ test scores for the Milwaukee Police and Fire Departments. The motion 

carried. 

 

The next Testing and Recruiting Committee meeting will take place on March 11, 2021. 

 

 

 

 


